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941-681-3169 

Mark Your Calendars 

July 5th - We are closed 

Week of August 2nd - Open House - We will be 

doing this over two night.  6:15-7:17 PM 

August 4th- Two’s, Three’s and (4’s)- Ms. Julienne's 

class 

August 5th- Toddlers and VPK  

August 9th - First day of School 

September 6th - We are Closed 

September 1st - Annual supply fee billing.  This is 

$100 per family per year. 

September 10th - Grandparents Day 

Vacation Bible School is 

ticipate:  School Age Camp, VPK Camp and Ms. Heather

would like them to participate, please complete the registration form available in her class.  For all partici-

pants, we will be asking you to complete a photo release form so that your kids can be included in any of 

our picture sharing.

A Few Summer Reminders:  











Dear Families, 

This is my last month as the Director of the Preschool and I wanted to take a 

moment to say how thankful I am to you.  6 years ago when I took the helm, I 

was incredibly naïve about how hard I would work, how much I would love the 

children and how their unconditional love would change my life.  Some of you 

have walked this journey with me since day one and most of you have shared the 

challenges and celebrations of this past year.  I want to thank you for trusting 

me and believing that I will advocate for your child in every way possible.  I 

want to thank you for challenging me when you wanted things to be better for 

your children and providing praise when we got things right.  I want to thank 

you for sticking with us through masks, temperature taking and COVID clos-

ings.  Most importantly I want to thank you for trusting me with your life events 

and allowing me to pray for and with you, offer suggestions to you, sometimes 

just to sit with you and even celebrate with you. 

Although I’m not sure of what’s next in retirement, I’m confident I will be back 

to sub or at least say hello and give the kids a squeeze.  You are in good hands 

with Ms. Amy and her team.  God Bless Each of You!   

Ms. Patty 

A HUGE GOOD-BYE, GOOD-LUCK AND SEE 

YOU REAL SOON! Make sure to stop in and say 

good-bye to Ms. Patty before the end of the month. 

She will start her retirement/ Disney life real soon. 

We are so blessed and thankful that she will be 

around for us if we ever need her to sub. Best of 

luck to our Ms. Patty!!!!!! 

 

WE LOVE YOU MS. PATTY!  

It’s That Time of Year Again! 

 

As you know, the school participates in the government 

funded food program.  As a participant, we must ask our 

parents to complete the Food program form each year 

(even if you filled it out within the last month).  This 

form is very important because it determines the rate of 

reimbursement we receive for each child for each meal. 

 

The forms are here and will be placed in  your child’s 

cubby on July 1st.  

 

Please complete these forms and return them at the front 

desk ASAP!  We need to get them to the state by the 

15th.   

Preparing for the New School Year 

 All Students must be at school no later than 8:30 

everyday. VPK- on Tuesday please be here at 8:20 

so you can be ready for Chapel. 

 Backpack with extra set of clothes, rest things and 

a water bottle.  

 Please label  

 No outside food unless it is a Birthday or special 

day. 

God our Father, you have blessed us with the gift of children; thank you for 
these precious gems that adorn our school. Their laughter gives us joy and 
brightens our lives. They are the expressions of your presence in our school. 
Their growth shows the mysteries of your love. 

May they experience your loving presence, advance in wisdom and grow in your 
love. Our children’s future is in your hand, and yet we have our own role to play 
in shaping that future. Help us to be true to our responsibility so that we may 
assist them in responding to your graces and thus to become what you want 
them to be. 

Amen. 


